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Ottawa, 9th.December, 1904.

Sir:-

I have the honour to refer to letter from

office of 12th.July last in which with reference to

the communication by this Department of a report fr

its Agent Mr.J.P.Wright of Fort Francen, relative
Land

facility with which Indians procured intericating 1
44981-1904.

at points along and on the America side of the bo

line, an investigation was kindly promised, and in

 as connection to tranamit herewith for your informati

copy of extracta from another report on the same

addressed to the Department by the same Agent on

2nd.instant.

I have the honour to be,

sir,

Your obedient

ux Pieds

Deputy Superintendent General of Indt.

The Commissioner of Indian Affairs,

Department of the Interior,

ère, nachsichon, oder nach rechts

D.C.

verschieden, endern endert.
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